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Although I joined several trips organized by Project Mingde, I had not joined feasibility study 
trip before. At this time, it was a great chance for me to participate in feasibility study trip, I 
learnt a lot from it. 
 
Different from Daping trip, it took shorter time travelling to Guigang, so we could do more 
things in the trip. In this trip, I cooperated with students from South China University of 
Technology doing student interview. As we did not have experience in asking students in 
secondary school, we discussed about the ways and words we used in the interview. We finished 
the interview finally and we both thought that we learnt a lot from this interview. 
 
During the interview, we found that there was actually lacking support in school. Students 
complained that teachers did not allow them to take sport goods and play while teachers said 
there was in lack of manpower to manage the facilities so they needed to lock it up. It revealed 
that the support from distinct government was not enough. The situation was quite upset as 
there was large place for students to play or do exercise, but no sport goods were provided for 
them because of the management problem. When I did the interview and asked about the times 
they did exercise, they were pleased that they could play basketball only when some guests 
came to school. I hope that they can use the sport goods in school every day. 


